
Announcement of Supplier Diversity 

Program Launch 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Supplier Diversity Program, aimed at promoting 

inclusive purchasing practices and fostering a diverse supply chain. This initiative reflects our 

commitment to supporting underrepresented businesses and ensuring that our supplier base 

reflects the diversity of our community. 

The program will officially kick off on [Launch Date], and we invite you to join us in this 

important endeavor. As part of this initiative, we will be hosting a launch event on [Event Date] 

at [Event Location]. This event will provide opportunities for networking, learning, and 

collaboration with diverse suppliers. 

We believe that by working together with diverse suppliers, we can drive innovation, enhance 

competition, and contribute to the overall economic growth of our community. 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we embark on this journey together. For more 

information about the Supplier Diversity Program, please contact [Contact Information]. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 


